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20th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
We will be starting a Drama Club next half term. The club will be for pupils in Years 5 and 6 and will 
take place every Thursday after school in the Ashton Hall from 3.30pm – 5.00pm. The club will 
commence from Thursday 16th November 2023. 
 
Bush Hill Park Primary School has some very talented students and this year we would like to 
welcome a new group of students in Years five and six to develop their talents and showcase their 
skills in performing. 
 
We are aiming to put on a performance towards the end of the Spring Term. We only have a limit of 
50 places within the club. If your child is interested in joining Drama Club, you will need to email 
your response to the school office; office@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk stating your child’s name and 
class, an emergency contact number and whether your child will be collected promptly at 5.00pm or 
that you give permission for your child to walk home alone.  
 
Drama Club is a quite a large commitment for your child to undertake. Rehearsals are every Thursday 
afternoon in the Ashton Hall from 3:30 – 5:00pm. However, there will also be lunchtime rehearsals, a 
Saturday rehearsal and depending on time constraints, an odd Tuesday rehearsal. The cost to attend 
this club will be £12.50 (£2.50 per session). This will help to cover the costs of resources needed such 
as costumes for productions.  
 
Students are expected to attend every rehearsal and failure to do so can result in the loss of a place 
in Drama Club. 
 
Please return your responses of interest to the school office email no later than Monday 6th 
November 2023. Pupils will be selected on a first come first served basis. If your child is selected 
for Drama club you will receive correspondence on Thursday 9th November confirming your child’s 
place and payment details. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Anna Theodosiou  
Headteacher  
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